FIREFIGHTER’S PENSION BOARD
(Cancellation)

MEETING CANCELLATION NOTICE

The regularly scheduled Firefighter's Pension Board meeting on Thursday,
January 1, 2015, (New Year's Day) at 9:00 A.M. in the Fifth Floor Conference
Room (5A), City Hall, 808 W. Spokane Falls Blvd., Spokane, WA, is cancelled.
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Ben Stuckart
Firefighter’s Pension Board Chairman
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